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During Tuesday’s La Porte City Council meeting, Chief of Police Ken Adcox led a presentation 
on a new records management system he is hoping to implement at the department. 

 
The presentation was well received by Council and the item should be on the agenda for the 
next meeting for action. The Sun, as well as City Council members, were impressed with the 
system and the presentation. 

 
The Sun wishes to use this space to compliment Adcox for a job well done in the early part of 
his career here, and at the same time, acknowledge that Council made the right choice in his 

selection. 
 
During his short time in La Porte, Adcox has secured a new canine unit for the department at a 
very reasonable cost, as well as moving forward with a cost-effective plan to rebuild the 
department’s shooting range. 

Adcox has demonstrated the utmost in professionalism in his addresses to Council and has 

shown a relentless work ethic in terms of trying to make the La Porte PD the best it can be. 
 
This is to take nothing away from previous chiefs in La Porte, but The Sun has been impressed 
with Adcox and felt it necessary to make that feeling public. 

 


